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Date:  October 4, 2017 
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 
 
Through Bryant Powell, City Manager 
  Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
   
From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 

 
Subject: AJ-Pinal County Equipment Intergovernmental Agreement 

 
 
 
For the past several years the City of Apache Junction Public Works Department identified the 
opportunities that a mutual vehicle and equipment intergovernmental agreement (“IGA”) with 
Pinal County would have for the routine Public Works operations of both jurisdictions.  Previous 
similar IGAs have been in place and utilized in years past.  The attached IGA is a product of 
recent efforts to revive a standing IGA between the two jurisdictions that would facilitate both 
entities efforts with maintaining and developing its community infrastructure. 
 
The Public Works Department is requesting City Council approval through Resolution No. 17-30 
allowing the Mayor to sign the IGA with Pinal County for the sharing or “leasing” of vehicles and 
equipment.   
 
Discussion of this IGA took place at the September 18, 2017, city council work session with the 
Public Works Manager. 

 
 

 


